
Gitelman, Hillary 

From: Gitelman, Hillary

Sent: Wednesday, November 18, 2009 12:59 PM

To: 'Don Gleason'

Cc: Dillon, Diane; bkisliuk@napanews.com

Subject: RE: VACATION RENTAL ORDINANCE
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Don: 
  
Thanks for your comments.  I will make sure the Commission gets a copy when they take this matter up again on 
December 2 at 9AM. 
  
Hillary 
  

From: Don Gleason [mailto:dgleason@summerhill.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, November 18, 2009 9:17 AM 
To: Gitelman, Hillary 
Cc: Dillon, Diane; bkisliuk@napanews.com 
Subject: RE: VACATION RENTAL ORDINANCE 
  
From: Don Gleason [mailto:dgleason@summerhill.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, November 18, 2009 9:06 AM 
To: 'Hillary.Gitelman@countyofnapa.org' 
Cc: 'ddillon@co.napa.ca.us'; 'bkisliuk@napanews.com' 
Subject: VACATION RENTAL ORDINANCE 
  
Dear Hilary: 
  
This ordinance is an egregious intrusion on and violation of everybody’s property rights.  Apparently It would even 
ban house-swapping.  The only real justification offered is that renting a property in the county is somehow an 
“urban use” (which is not even defined), but only if it’s for less than thirty days.  This is preposterous on its face! 
  
DON GLEASON 
Calistoga 
  


